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ABA Membership,

Thank you for your attendance and participation in our called ABA general business
meeting last night. For those of you who had prior commitments, I would like to provide a brief
synopsis so that you will be informed:

● 2022-4 passed by a vote of 90 to 8.
● A committee has been created to consider changes to ABA policy as it  relates to

Covid-19. Members of this committee are: Meredyth Peterson - Chairman
(mpetersen@bcbe.org), Travis Bender (tbender@shelbyed.org), Emily Gray
(ecgray@tcss.net), and Nathan Haskew (nathanielhaskew@albertk12.org).

● A MPA survey has been added to the members area of our website. Please make sure you
respond before Wednesday, January 5th at 3pm for your feedback to be recorded.

● Any immediate changes to policy as it relates to MPA will be communicated no later than
January 7, 2022.

Lastly, please make sure you have registered for the upcoming AMEA Conference. You
don’t want to miss the outstanding performances and clinics offered by our division.

Many thanks,

Joel Henson, President
Alabama Bandmasters Association

https://alaband.org

